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Meet Marlin Reeves, Vice President New River Valley and Roanoke Markets 

 
October 14, 2020 (Roanoke, VA)— Marlin Reeves was hired in July 2019 as the Vice 

President of the Christiansburg branch and after one year at Freedom First, Marlin was 

promoted to Vice President New River Valley and Roanoke Markets. In his new role, Marlin 

works alongside of Tabatha Quesenberry and Matt Graybill, managing and overseeing our New 

River Valley and Roanoke branches. 

What Marlin enjoys most about his job is the opportunity to be able to make a direct impact on 

member’s lives daily. Marlin says, “What I love most about working for Freedom First is 

knowing that we put our members before profits and truly care about their financial 

health and well-being”. He feels very fortunate to be able to work alongside of some amazing 

people and to work for company that measures its value by how much it gives back. 

Marlin and his wife have four children, and are avid Virginia Tech fans. If you visit Marlin at the 

Christiansburg branch, you will see how much he loves Virginia Tech. 
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ABOUT FREEDOM FIRST CREDIT UNION: Freedom First Credit Union is the largest member owned, Community 

Development Financial Institution in Southwest Virginia. Founded in 1956, Freedom First has grown to over 50,000 

members, assets of over $650 million, and 10 branch locations in the Roanoke and New River Valleys. Freedom First 

members benefit from competitive rates, secure and convenient technology, and the knowledge that their money is 

being reinvested in their community. For more information, please visit www.freedomfirst.com. 
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